
 
 

ST PATRICK’S CHURCH 
Dillon Court, Netham Road, Redfield, Bristol, BS5 9PF 

 

PARISH CONTACT DETAILS 

Tel: 0117 9557662 

Office hours: Tuesday-Friday 9.30am – 1.00pm 

Email: bristol.stpatrick@cliftondiocese.com 

Website: www.saintpatricks.org.uk 

Confessions: (In the Chapel of the Resurrection) 

9.30am - 10.30am Monday to Thursday. 5.00pm – 6.00pm on Saturday 
 

Mass Times And Intentions Week Commencing Sunday 20th July 2025 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

Date Time Intention Donor 

Saturday 19th July 

 

6.30pm Omokhomion and Johal Family Intentions 

 

Anita Frith (RIP) 

Omokhomion 

 

Sally Page 

 

Sunday 20th July 

 

 

 

 

8.30am 

 

10.00am 

 5:30pm 

Omokhomion and Johal Family 

 

People of the Parish 

 

Brazilian Mass 

 

Monday 21st July 9.00am Living Rosary (P/Intention)  

Tuesday 22nd  July 7.30pm Sandy Gill Fran Little Way Community 

Wednesday 23rd  July 9.00am   

Thursday 24th  July 

 

9.00am Johnboy McDonough Memorial  

Friday 25th July 12 noon   

Saturday 26th July 

 

12 noon 

6.30pm 

Nuptial Mass for Hudson & Alba 

Mary Dias (Anniversary) 

Elsie & Arthur O’Hara (RIP) 

 

 

Pam & Phil Green 

Sunday 27th July 

 

 

8.30am 

10.00am 

12 noon 

5:30pm 

 

Kath Easton (RIP) 

Polish Mass 

Brazilian Mass (St Christopher of Vechiles 

 

Deacon Rob 
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SIXTEENTH SUNDAY ORDINARY TIME  

On Friday, 25th July, we celebrate the feast of St James the Apostle. He was the brother 

of John the Apostle and was the first to be martyred in Jerusalem in 42 AD. The cathedral 

in Santiago de Compostela where his body is buried has been the destination  of pilgrims 

from all over the world since the ninth century. 

There is a relic of St James embedded in the altar of St Patricks Church gifted by Bishop 

Mervyn Alexander at the consecration of the Church in 1995. 

 

REST IN PEACE 

Please pray for Frida Maddalena who died recently.  Frida was a parishioner here is St 

Patrick’s for many years; she participated in so many parish activities, including the 

Charity Shop where she often did two sessions a week. We offer our prayers and 

sympathy to her family. The funeral details will be announced in due course. May she 

rest in peace.  

 

Please pray for Alice Kennedy who died recently.  Alice was age 91 and was a 

parishioner here for many years and a great volunteer in St Patricks Charity Shop. She 

lived in Dillon Court for many years also. Her funeral is on 29th July at 10.00am at the 

church of the Shrine of our Lady of Glastonbury.  We offer our prayers and sympathy to 

her family. May she rest in peace.  

 

POLISH MASS 

On Sunday, 27th July at 12 noon, Father Jan will celebrate a polish Mass.  

 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL 

The school closes at 2pm on Tuesday, 22nd July. We wish the staff, governors and pupils a 

happy and restful summer holiday and Mrs Marshall a happy retirement after 35 years’ 

service to the school. School Leavers party is in the Brooks Hall from 3:00pm – 8:00pm. 

 

ST PATRICK’S SCHOOL REPORT                                                              

Congratulations to St Patrick’s School for achieving the results of OUTSTANDING for 

their recent religious inspection. Mrs Marshall and all the staff and pupils impressed the 

inspectors who awarded the highest category of award. 

SIGNATURE SPORTS 

Ben Harris will be running his activity and sports scheme during the summer holidays on 

the parish field and Brooks Hall  For more information contact Ben on 07889 943178 

 

GALA CONCERT  

Thank you to Terry Maggs, his guest artists Stephanie Lee, Chloe Shiner, Neil Baker and 

musical director and accompanist Steve Clarke and the team who organised the concert 

and for giving up their time to raise money for our church funds.   

The concert last Monday was a great success and enjoyed by all who attended. 

 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK 

The Sacrament of the sick will be administered on the First Saturday of the month after 

the 6.30pm Mass.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

BUCKFAST ABBEY 

On Monday 21st July Father Rafel will be going to Buckfast Abbey for the diocesan priests’ 

retreat. We hope he enjoys his time with the other priests of the Diocese and Bishop Bosco 

 

300 CLUB WINNERS FOR JUNE 2025 

Sunday 1st – S & N McGuiness, Baby Musarurwa, Anna Kirkham, Steve Clarke. Sunday 

8th – Joanna Deasey, Andrew Patterson, Vicki Harangozo, Edi Cole.  Sunday 15th – Caroline 

White, CC Cleaning, Anna Musarurwa, Canon Gregory. Sunday 22nd – Edward Jaworski, 

Carmel Virgo, Enza Phillips, Robert Pajak. Sunday 29th  - Jean Levitt, Lesley Lee, Colin 

& Liz Gale, Philomena Olver. 

300 CLUB SUMMER DRAW will take place on Sunday of July 27th, the first prize 

is £500. You need to be in it to win it.    

 

SPECIAL COLLECTION IN JULY                                                                    

At all Masses this weekend there will be a second collection for The Bishop’s Charitable 

Fund. Thank you for your generosity.   

 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS THE FOLLOWING PEOPLE WHO 

ARE SICK OR HOUSEBOUND 

Mick Lewis, Alfred Chojnackie, Maciej Kauczynski, Grace Karimu, Debbie Redfern, 

Katie Cunningham, Sisters Bernie and Biddie Arscott, Grace Strong, Laura Birkett, Gwyn 

White, Bernard Stadden, Ian Cleverly, Graham Tiley, Angela O’Leary, Adam Wright, 

Philip Green, David Griffiths, Peter Wahinya, Irene Agidee, Don Keys Massey, Liz 

Coventry, Janet Smart, Tony Gilmurray, Andrew Dobbins, Gabby Sislby, Michael Stars, 

Terry Rooker, Steve Jackson, Angie Cortolli, Rosaleen Hourigan, Graham Parker, Kim 

Parker, Julie Priddle, Peter Auret, Sheila Bicker, Bernie Murphy, Liam Murphy, Wayne 

Pollock, Liesolotte Hanks, Leanna Risdale, Darren and Arlo Burges, Alan Anstey, Mark 

Kingston-James, Andrew Agius, Aoife Shelley, Andy Gray, Theresa Teixeira, Christopoher 

Anstey, Dmytro Nykolyszyn.  

Please inform the parish office when your relative is well again and can be taken off 

the list. 

 

FOOD BANK                                                                                                                

There is a box in the Narthex for donations to the Food Bank for school families in need. 

Any donation is gratefully received. Your donations make a big difference. Thank you.   

WEDDING BELLS                                                                                                       

Next Saturday,  26th July at 12 noon, Hudson Coutinho Pontes will marry Alba Pilar 

Vellozo, Cabelle in a Nuptial Mass. The couple invite everyone to attend the ceremony 

and afterwards enjoy a celebration drink. Several years ago, Hudson was Abbot David’s 

housemate, and The Abbot will concelebrate the Mass together with several priest 



 
 

friends, Canon Gregory, Father Aldo, Father Jan, Father Antonio Marcos, Father Jerome, 

Father Raphael, Deacon Denis and Deacon Rob.  

BOOK OF REMEMBRANCE. Please pray for the following in the month of July. 

Charles & Agnes McCulloch, Edward Goodenough  Eileen O’Reilly, Mary McErlain, 

Norah Breddy, William Concannon, Paul Norman, Nathanael Underdown, Donald Pegler, 

Kate Williams, Thomasina Sullivan, Emily  & Charles Williams, Jeremiah O’Leary, John 

Corrigan, Philip O’Gorman, Jonathan Mathews, Dominic McCarthy-Singh, John ‘Boy’ 

McDonagh, George Adims, Peter Bradley, Roger Sollars, Jack King, Len & Sheila 

Drake, Patrick Joyce, Cathy Joyce, Mary Joyce, Mary Creed, Christine Hale, Patrick & 

Maura Redmond, Ron Beacham, Joan Cox, Emmy Williams, Mary Dias.  

MESSAGE FROM SEMINARIAN MARCOS 

I'm really glad to have the opportunity to share how God teaches us to love through our 

vocation. Walking the path toward the priesthood is more than just a lifestyle — it's our 

particular way of bringing God's love to others. Whether through marriage, consecrated 

life, or specifically the Catholic priesthood, vocation is born from a genuine desire to 

respond to the love we have received from the Cross. Sometimes this calling arises after a 

Sunday Mass, when you feel God's love reaching you through the people around you — 

in a way so powerful that it moves your heart to serve, to step out of yourself for the sake 

of others. I ask you to pray for me and for my brothers from the seminary, as well as for 

all those who are discerning their vocation. Let us pray for vocations, so that we may all 

learn how to love through our calling. My sincere thanks to St. Patrick's Church and the 

Brazilian community of Bristol, who have always shown me God's love through the 

people — my heart is with you all. 

     COMING SOON: THE 1ST CATHOLIC COMMUNITY FOOTBALL 

TOURNAMENT IN BRISTOL!  

Gather your team, bring your family, and come join us!         It will take place on August 

30th, starting at 9:00 AM! Build your team (only 8 spots available!) and register by 

August 15th – £70 per team. We'll have Brazilian food, cold drinks, and a live pagode 

show with Bruno and Tiago!     St Patrick’s Catholic Church 

         Registrations: Rodolfo: 07549 233272 Derlon: 07307 660617 

CANON GREGORY APPOINTED PARISH PRIEST OF ST JOSEPH’S, 

FISHPONDS 

Earlier this month, Bishop Bosco appointed Canon Gregory Parish Priest of St Joseph’s 

Fishponds in addition to remaining the Parish Priest of St Patricks. Canon Gregory has 

written a letter to his new parishioners in St Joseph’s. Copies are available in the narthex.  

 


